
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 10th June  

Next week  

Friday 17th June—Maths Fun Day 

 

Please don’t forget 

Water bottles and reading books daily 

To put sun cream on your child in this lovely weather 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

It has been a very busy and exciting week in Reception, the children have enjoyed lots of different  

activities for Royal week. After a careful examination of the items in the suitcase, Reception  thought 

that it belonged to the Queen. We were right and she came to school on Thursday to collect it and to 

say thank you!  

 

In literacy we have enjoyed making found posters, writing invitations and reading the story The 

Queen’s Knickers. We made flags which we used to decorate outside and enjoyed a garden party for 

the Queen’s birthday. In maths we have been exploring money and using real  coins  to buy items from 

our class shop.  

 

We also had a visit from Richie the Ranger who took us on a mini beast hunt outside, to prepare for our 

new topic ‘Mini Beasts’. Thank you to all who attended Friday afternoon when we let off  90 balloons for 

the Queen’s birthday! 

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children 

were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in. 

Have a lovely half term.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


